Speakers at Norway Conservatives' Annual Revert to This Subject
The Norway Conservative Associ-

German Professors
At the University

ation at its annual meeting held last night at the Paris hall, Norway, elected the following officers for 1915; Honorary presidents, Mr. J. A. Macdonald, K.C., and Mr. George Shields; president, Mr. A. H. Dunnett, B.A.; first vice-president, Mr. J. H. Lennox; second vice-president,

Mr. T. Adams; third vice-president, Mr. H. West; secretary-treasurer, Mr. A. Rolls. The following captains of subdivisions, together with the officers of the association, constitute the executive committee: Messrary Young, Jr., Cottrell, Rolls, Booth, Walter, Vigute, Knowles, Ryden, Lye, Oliver, Cosgrove and Bogan, As pointed out by the newly-

elected president, Mr. Dunnett, the association has doubled its membership in the past year, having increased from fifty to one hundred members.

Several well-known gentlemen addressed the meetings. Mr. J. A. Macdonald, K.C., spoke on the allen problem. He said that he considered

employment of German professors in the University of Toronto a disgrace and he did not understand the Government permitting it. Dr. Gilmour Steele expressed a similar view, stating that all un-

Dr. Gilmour Steete expressed a similar view, stating that all unnaturalized German teachers employed in the schools should be dismissed.

Other spenkers were Mr. J. H. Lennox, Alderman Robbins and Mr. W. F. Orr, who dealt chiefly with the forthcoming local elections.